
Placer  wants  input  on
spending TOT dollars
Placer County and the North Lake Tahoe Resort Association are
having three meetings in November to gather input on where
hotel tax revenues should be spent.

More  than  $18  million  in  transient  occupancy  taxes  was
collected in the last year on the North Shore. Now the county
needs to decide how to spend it. The money will be reinvested
in the North Lake Tahoe area.

The meetings will be Nov. 1 from 6-8pm at the North Tahoe
Event Center in Kings Beach, Nov. 7 from 6-8pm at the Donner
Summit Auburn Ski Club Training Center in Soda Springs, and on
Nov. 8 from 6-8pm at the Tahoe City firehouse.
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